
Miracle Beach Elementary School Newsletter 
 

Hello Miracle Beach Families, 
 
Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 
 
Week at a Glance 
 

May 20 May 21 May 22 May 23 May 24 
 
Victoria Day – No 
School 
 
 
 

 
Recycling - 
Leadership 
 
9:00 - Strong Start 
 
Ms. Street’s Class 
Field Trip – Walking 
to Beach 
 
 

 
Noon – 
Environmental Club 
 
Musical (1:00pm & 
6:30pm) 

 
Noon - Leadership 
 
Noon – Soup Day 
 
Musical (1:00pm & 
6:30pm) 
 

 
9:00 – Strong Start 
 
Ms. McKay & Ms. 
Gailloux Fieldtrip – 
Goat Yoga 
 
Ms. Berg & Ms. Stride 
Fieldtrip – 
Museum/Aquarium 
 
Noon – Hot Lunch 
 

May 27 May 28 May 29 May 30 May 31 
 
Ms. McKay’s Class 
on Yard Clean Up 
 
K/1 Immunization 
Clinic 

 
9:00 - Strong Start 
 
Indigenous 
Education Elder Visit 
 
2:30 – Health and 
Safety Meeting 

 
GP Vanier 
Volunteers 
 
Noon – Inclusion 
Club 
 
Star Draw Winners 
Lunch 

 
Mr. Nelson & Mr. 
Biegler Field Trip – 
Horne Lake Caves 
 
Ms. McKay Field Trip 
- Museum 
 
Noon - Leadership 
 
Noon – Soup Day 
 

 
No Hot Lunch 
 
4:00 – Fun Fair 

 
Upcoming dates to note: 

• June 12 – Grade 7 Transition Tour 
• June 21 – Grade 7 Grad 
• June 27 – Last Day of School 

 
 
Planning for Next School Year 
As we look ahead to the next school year, we kindly ask families to notify the school office (email 
Cori.Lally@sd71.bc.ca) if will NOT be returning to Miracle Beach Elementary for next school year.  
Your communication allows us to ensure a seamless transition for all our students and families as we 
plan for next school year.  Thank you for your cooperation and support.    
 
 
 

mailto:Cori.Lally@sd71.bc.ca


MIRACLE BEACH PAC FUN FAIR ~ MAY 31ST! 
We're thrilled to announce that pre-orders for our upcoming Family Fun Fair are officially open. 
Don't miss out on the chance to secure your spot for an evening filled with laughter, and unforgettable 
memories. By pre-ordering your 'new" wrist bands, and bounce cards, along with food orders, not only 
will you have the luxury of avoiding lineups at entry, but you will be helping us plan the requirements for 
food, supplies and prizes.  
 
Here's what you have to look forward to at this years fun fair: 
  - New wristbands for all access to games and events (except bouncers) 
  - $5 check off card for 5 uses of a bounce activity.  
  - Mouth watering Hamburgers, Hot Dogs and Chili. 
  - Delicious snacks and treats for all. 
 
To Pre-order simply visit the hot lunch website https://mbpac.hotlunches.net/, pre-orders will be 
delivered to the children the day before the event or available for pick up in the prize room. We can't 
wait to welcome you to the Fun Fair for an evening of fun filled adventures. Gather your friends and 
family and let's make this year's event the best one yet! 
 
Volunteer Sign up Link: https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1mC-ye9M-
0yQWqEMIcJXkLUaGbDGha31mWAQNlGfXjEo/edit#gid=1900335178  
 

 
 
 

Art Walk and Literacy Event 
Thank you to all of the families who attended the Art Walk and Family Literacy Night on Wednesday. 
Families enjoyed seeing their children's art displayed in the Gym and attended literacy stations and 
information sessions throughout the school. We gave away 38 books as a result of the book draw. We 
look forward to hosting this event again next year.    

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmbpac.hotlunches.net%2F&data=05%7C02%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7Ca92a0b726a944ab895f308dc6b9d6280%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638503570910790677%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jaMySOqfXGC3utv%2F6GVqyfhKa2YgqsWYgsOL%2BPOo%2BlE%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1mC-ye9M-0yQWqEMIcJXkLUaGbDGha31mWAQNlGfXjEo%2Fedit%23gid%3D1900335178&data=05%7C02%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7Ce5aec23f5c5447cf758108dc76a856ee%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638515712612424587%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B7uwFEXUUJtbO3MTnx4eSJuPTT3BdkLeWzFhhl78sO4%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fspreadsheets%2Fd%2F1mC-ye9M-0yQWqEMIcJXkLUaGbDGha31mWAQNlGfXjEo%2Fedit%23gid%3D1900335178&data=05%7C02%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7Ce5aec23f5c5447cf758108dc76a856ee%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638515712612424587%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B7uwFEXUUJtbO3MTnx4eSJuPTT3BdkLeWzFhhl78sO4%3D&reserved=0


Musical 

 
 
 
 
 



District Information 
 
 
Digital Device Survey 
SD 71 invites you to participate in a survey about the use of personal digital devices in schools. This 
survey will help us update our codes of conduct according to the recently amended Provincial Standards 
for Codes of Conduct Order from the Ministry of Education and Child Care. The survey is open until 
Tuesday, May 21 

 

District Budget Consultation  

 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/personal-digital-devices-survey/


Pictures 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



  

  
 
 
 
Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Zale Darnel 
Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 

mailto:zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca

